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Celebrating the Love for Books: 

At the Pune Book Festival and More 

Pune, Maharashtra | 14th to 24th December, 2023 

 

With the Pune Book Festival being organised from 16th to 24th December, 2023, 

on 14th December, 2023, S.B. Patil Public School held a Book Reading Activity 

under the शाांतता पुणेकर वाचत आहेत! उपक्रम". Students and Faculty alike spent an 

hour reading their favourite book. 

 

Executive Director of the 

PCET, Dr. Girish M. Desai 

held a meeting with all 

the librarians of the institutes under the PCET. He asked all 

librarians to attend the Pune Book Fair being held, and if 

possible even take students along. 

 

The 

fair was a wonder in itself. There were more than 200 book 

stalls with books from different states and languages. With 

Dr. Desai also accompanying them, all faculty attended 

the programme “Kavi Vishwas” and the Fergusson 

College Library as well where they met the University 

librarian. 

 

On 24th December, the librarians of S.B. Patil Public School 

visited th  e book fair to view and purchase books for the 

school library. They ended up buying over 50 books. 

Further to this, a notice had also been put up on the 

school ERP requesting parents to visit; and hence, it was 

no surprise to find parents and students at the book fair.  

 

We 

thank the PCET Management; Executive Director of the 

PCET, Dr. Girish M. Desai; and every one at the PCET for 

organising the wonderful and eye-opening daytrip to the 

book fair. We also thank our principal, Dr. Bindu Saini; vice 

principal, Ms. Padmavati Banda; and our librarians, Ms. 

Khaire and Ms. Garge for organising the book viewing 

and purchase visit. 

 


